
Letter:  Thanks  to  Lakeside
Inn  for  helping  elementary
school
To the community,

Zephyr Cove Elementary School would like to thank Lakeside Inn
& Casino for donating the turkey to our fourth annual Sharing
Feast.

It is businesses like Lakeside that makes this town a special
place to live.

Kelly Krolicki, Stateline
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